
February 22, 2021           
 
RE: SB 208 Written testimony  
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am vehemently opposed to SB 208 on so many levels. Not only is SB 
208 discriminatory it is an absolute infringement and attack on the civil 
and human rights of all citizens in this state and country. Its passage 
would serve as a signal that the state of Kansas seeks to regress to a 
period in time where equal rights to all citizens was not the rule of law. 
It would be embarrassing and shameful for me to live in a state that 
embraces the underlying intent of SB 208. 
 
I implore you to not allow this bill to pass. 
 
Concerned citizen, taxpayer and parent, 
 
Ryan Watson   
 
  


